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We are proud to recognize these HEB students as our Athlete of the Month for 

demonstrating exceptional commitment and character across their activities!

Our Sr. Girls Volleyball team absolutely 

crushed it this weekend, bringing home the 

GOLD! We couldn't be prouder of their 

incredible teamwork, hustle, and 

determination. Way to go, ladies!

 Congratulations to our Sr. Boys 

Volleyball who played really hard last 

weekend and  made it to the semi 

finals placing in the top 4.

 2-2 was their record.



October 6th-No School

October 13th- Happy Thanksgiving No School

October 31st- Halloween Dance

November 3rd- Photo Retakes

November 6th- Parent Teacher Interviews

Thank you to the Bonnyville Pontiacs 

for giving each student a FREE ticket 

for the October 17th game. 

Look what arrived for our Grade 5 students! We love being able to gift 

each one of them with a new HEB shirt. Thank you to Thinkwerx for making 

them for us!



Last Friday H.E.Bourgoin Middle School observed the national day to honour First 

Nations, Métis, and Inuit children who both survived and who were lost to residential 

schools.  Students and staff wore ribbon skirts and orange shirts to the assembly.  We 

welcomed the Kehewin Native Dance Group to our school. We want to thank the group 

for coming in and sharing the beautiful stories and traditional dances. We are grateful 

and we promise to always remember that every child matters.



Congrats to all of our HEB Bear Cross country runners on a successful and fun day of 

running! Way to go Bears! 

Congrats to all of our HEB Cross country runners on a successful and fun day of 

running, Thursday October 2nd, 2025! Way to go Bears! 


